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  Play in 2 Days: Tales with Toads 

 
The days are designed to be a fun introduction to theatre making and will be facilitated by Actor and 
Storyteller, Chris Connaughton and Hullabaloo Programme Manager and Facilitator, Hannah Munro. 

What will my child be doing? 
Your child will be kept busy making up stories, devising movement and soundscapes, working on 
pieces of script and playing lots of games and having lots of fun. We hope they make some new friends 
too and at 4pm on the second day we hope you’ll come along so they can share what they’ve been up 
to in our studio theatre at The Hullabaloo. 
 
When does it start and finish? 
The days will start at 10am (drop off at 9.45am for a prompt start) and conclude at 4.30pm (pick up 
promptly at 4.30pm on Wednesday, please arrive at 3.45pm for the sharing at 4pm on Thursday). Your 
child will need to be signed in and out with a member of Theatre Hullabaloo before you leave the 
premises. If someone else will be picking them up at the end of the day, you must confirm this with us 
in advance so that we know who to expect. 

What should my child bring with them each day?  
• Packed lunch & light snacks  
• Water bottle – clearly named and no glass, please.  
• Comfortable clothing and soft shoes (e.g trainers). Please dress with a warm layer as the air 

circulation system in the theatre has been reset to maximise ventilation and it can sometimes 
get a bit chilly. 

• No mobile phones or electronic devices, please. 
• Any inhalers or other medicines in a NAMED bag with dosage instructions - please inform us 

in advance of medical conditions)  
 

Covid-19 Measures 
• Drop off and pick up will be the café area via the main entrance at The Hullabaloo. Parents / 

Carers are asked to wear a face covering for drop off/pick up unless exempt.  
• The group will have sole access to studio and theatre spaces at The Hullabaloo. 
• We will wash our hands regularly throughout the day and hand sanitiser will be provided. 
• Please do not send your child to The Hullabaloo if they are experiencing Covid symptoms. 

Children who are close contacts of someone with COVID-19 are no longer required to isolate, 
but we would ask that they carry out an LFT before attending these sessions. 

Do I need to book a place for the performance on Thursday 24th February at 4pm? 
Yes, you will be asked to indicate how many free tickets you would like as part of the booking process.  
 
How do we get to The Hullabaloo? 
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For details about how to get to The Hullabaloo, check out the Visit Us section of our website – 
www.theatrehullabaloo.org.uk 
 

http://www.theatrehullabaloo.org.uk/

